
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 
If you wish to have your non-profit event listed, please contact the Town Office. 

December 1st  St. Paul Lutheran Church Service 10:30 am with Communion  

December 6th  Last Day to donate for Holiday Food Drive 

December 7th  Bosses Christmas Party 

December 12th  Eaton Winter Christmas Concert featuring K-4 and 5/6, 7/8 & 9-12 Bands at 6:30 pm 

December 13th Christmas Lights Tour 

December 14th Christmas Tree Decorating Contest Winners Announcement at 4:30 pm at the Heritage Park 

December 14th  Old Fashioned Christmas 2:00 – 4:00 pm at the Eatonia Community Hall 

December 14th Eatonia Heritage Christmas Events 4:00 pm- 6:00 pm 

December 14th Free Skating at the Eatonia Rink – ALL DAY! 

December 14th Skate with the Huskies at the Eatonia Rink – 5:00 pm 

December 14th Huskie Game at the Eatonia Rink at 7:00 pm 

December 19th Spartan Christmas Turkey Dinner for Students & Staff 

December 24th St Paul Lutheran Church Christmas Eve Service – 7:00 pm 

December 24th United Church Christmas Eve Service – 7:00 pm  

December 24th Christmas Eve 

December 25th Christmas Day 

December 26th Boxing Day 

December 31st New Year’s Eve 

January 1st New Year Day 

January 11th Ladies Night Out 

January 12th St. Paul Lutheran Church Service 10:30 am 

January 18th Eatonia Minor Hockey Day 

January 26th  St. Paul Lutheran Church Service 10:30 am  

February 14th  Eatonia Lions Valentines Day Supper 

December 2024 

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 

 

Holiday Hours 
Closed 

 Wednesday December 25th 

Thursday December 26th  

Friday December 27th  

Wednesday January 1st  
 

 

 

 

 

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

 

Holiday Hours 
Closed 

 Wednesday December 25th  

Wednesday January 1st  
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EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing. 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS THE  

22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

CONDITIONS OF ADVERTISING ACCEPTANCE 

INCLUDING DISPLAY 

All advertising is subject to publisher’s approval. 

Proofs of the advertisement will be sent out to all 

advertisers prior to printing. Any errors thereafter we 

will not accept responsibility for. We ask that all ads 

are submitted in a timely manner to allow enough 

time to process the proofs. 

PLEASE READ YOUR AD 

 

 

 GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

Monday, December 2nd  

Monday, December 16th  

*** Monday, December 30th *** 
 

 

  

 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

Thursday, December 12th  
Thursday, December 21st   

 
 
  
 
 
 

TAXES 
 

From July – December 2024 a 1% Penalty per 

month will be charged on all current taxes still 

outstanding. In January 2025 a 10% penalty will 

be charged on all outstanding taxes. 

 

 
WATER METER READINGS 

 
Notices via phone call, text message, and email 

Will be sent out this month. 
 

We ask that all residents submit their reading(s) 
By Tuesday December 17th 

 
You can submit your reading by calling the office 

At 306-967-2251 or online at www.eatonia.ca 
 

A FRIENDLY REMINDER 

When you take out your snow shovels, 

please remember we are working hard to 

keep the snow off the streets so you can 

get to where you need to go. Refrain from 

putting your snow back on the road or 

your neighbor’s property.  

     Thank you! 
 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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Somerville Digital Sign 
Somerville Digital Sign is a unique advertising digital sign 

to advertise your business needs, community events, 

birthdays, baby announcements, anniversaries, 

engagements, hockey games, reunions, and employment 

postings. 

Commercial spots are 10 seconds long, minimum of 288 

reps/24 hours a day, 7 days a week.   

Creative designs by our Digital Sign Animator are 

available upon request. 

Cost:  $60 a week Commercial/Business Promotions 

$25 a week Community Events & 

Announcements                                          *Taxes 

not included in prices *Prices subject to change. 

Creative designs for an animated commercial or a static 

commercial can be discussed at time of booking. 

Please call our Digital Sign Coordinator Jerry 

Fuerstenberg at 306-967-2101 if you have any questions 

or if you would like to discuss your options. 
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Thank you to the following retiring councillors for the years they have served on the town council: 

Codie Cumiskey - 2020 – 2024 

Justin McKinnon - 2020 – 2024 

Matthew McKinnon - 2019 – 2024 

Brennan (BJ) Somerville - 2020 – 2024 

Kevin Stevens - 2022 – 2024 

Our community owes them a debt of gratitude for their integrity and service. 

Below is a list of the councillors who will make up the new town council as they enter a four-year 

term: 

Darcy Scott 

Dean Aldridge 

Damion Smith 

Barbara Cherniwchan 

Darren Donald 

Derek Odland 

Neil Specht 
 

Thank you for Caring and Sharing! 
 

Donor’s Choice total was an amazing $26,680! $14,335 will remain in the community. 
 

The Committee members gratefully acknowledge all supporters, including Eatonia Agencies and the Town Office for their 
willing cooperation, and Prairie Centre Credit Union for their generous donation for administrative costs. 

  1. The Arthritis Society    $   815.00 15. SK Lung Association  $      560.00 

  2. Canadian Cancer Society  $ 1,470.00 16. Schizophrenia Society of SK  $      130.00 

  3. West Central Crisis Centre $   810.00 17. Cdn Cystic Fibrosis Foundation   $      170.00 

  4. The Salvation Army  $   775.00 18. Cemetery Fund:  E $4,370 M $565 $   4,935.00   

  5. SK Abilities Council  $   560.00 19. AIDS Saskatchewan               $      110.00 

  6. Multiple Sclerosis Society  $   360.00 20. Alzheimer Society of SK  $   1,100.00 

  7. Canadian Bible Society  $   205.00 21. Canadian Diabetes Association $      975.00 

  8. AB Cerebral Palsy Assoc.  $   110.00 22. Eatonia Oasis Living   $   5,505.00 

  9. Canadian Liver Foundation $   130.00 23. Eatonia Community Service Co-op $   1,455.00 

10. Kidney Foundation of Can. $   255.00 24. Eatonia Heritage Park  $   2,190.00 

11. Cdn Mental Health Assoc.    $   830.00 25. Colitis & Crohn’s  SK      $        50.00 

12. CNIB    $   410.00 26. S.T.A.R.S    $      100.00 

13. Cdn Red Cross Society  $   450.00 27. Ronald McDonald House    $      500.00  

   14. Heart & Stroke Foundation of SK   $ 1,470.00         28. Eatonia Lutheran Church                   $      250.00 

                                

                                                                                           TOTAL:                                                     $ 26,680.00 
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The Handi Van will be taking the residents of  
EOL on a light tour. 

 
Show your Christmas spirit and turn your 

lights on the evening of  
Friday, Dec 13th  

 
Alternate Date: Monday, Dec 23rd 

                          
Compliments of the 

Eatonia Health District Foundation Board 
 

          Thank you! 

I want to express my deepest gratitude for your 

encouragement, support, and vote during the Sun 

West School Division Trustee election.  I am 

humbled by the overwhelming support I received 

from the residents of Eatonia and surrounding 

area.  Let me say thank you to everyone who voted 

for me and please know, I will work diligently to 

represent Eaton School at the board level. 

Sincerely, 

Fritz Eckstein 

 

"As we express our gratitude, we must never forget 

that the highest appreciation is not to utter words, 

but to live by them." 

— John F. Kennedy 

 

Thank You! 

I pray that God blesses each of you for everything you 

have done to help people like me every day.  

Knowing the community has been there for Darcy and I 

during this difficult time in our lives means so much to 

us. 

We would like to express our thanks and gratitude for 

all the communities acts of kindness. Cancer is an 

awful word and diagnose but with the help of the 

people of our community my fight continues. As a 

community you have given me so much and with every 

act of kindness you have given me so much more. You 

have given me your strength to carry on, to move 

forward with treatments and procedures yet to come. 

 

With humbling gratitude and many thanks 

Moorease (Moe) and Darcy Scott 

 

 

Thank you to Simplot and 

Bredy Construction for their 

generous donations for 

upgrades to the football 

concession and field. 

We would also like to thank 

Paul Stevens for all the 

work he does to keep our 

football field looking great. 

From the Jr and Sr Spartan 

Football Teams 
 



 

P a g e  6 | 16 

 

EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN www.eatonia.ca 
  

 Merry Christmas!  
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 COMING SOON! 

Are you looking for the gift that gives back? 

The next time you are looking for that perfect gift or your 

last-minute gift shopping, choose Chamber Bucks! It is 

quick, easy and a great way to support the community! 

The Eatonia & District Chamber of Commerce has Chamber 

Bucks available! 

Participating locations: 

Kindersley & District Co-op Grocery (Eatonia Location only) 

Kindersley & District Co-op Hardware (Eatonia Location only) 

Bredy’s Country Store                          The 21-44 Store 

Eatonia Family Restaurant            Rhodes Sales & Service 

Deb’s Massage                                         Hoffman Paint & Body 

Somerville Farms                           TJ’s Pub and Grub 

Eatonia Agencies                           Town of Eatonia 

Look for the Eatonia Bucks Accepted Here signs to use. 

If you wish to purchase, please contact 

Rianne Hoffman at (306) 460-4855 

 

November Trip of 

the Month Winners 

Wayne Radies  

$120 

Darcy Scott 

Trip to Lake Louise 

Presented by the 

Eatonia Lions Club 
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NEW IN EATONIA CEMETERY 
 

A highlight of this summer was the 

installation of a second 16-niche 

columbarium – a twin to the existing one. 

Upon its arrival from Regina, Matthew 

Hoffman and Darcy Scott ably placed it in 

position with the use of a picker truck owned 

by Hoffman Land and Cattle. Their donation 

of time, expertise and equipment deserves 

a huge thank you – our financial saving was 

significant! 

 

Spring initiated a planting project of 210 two-foot lilacs to replace those lost to grasshoppers in 2023. 

Intensive watchfulness ensued with active measures to prevent another year of losses. Happily, 

problems were minimal. Perhaps nature stepped in … crickets were in great abundance … do crickets 

eat grasshopper eggs? 

 

Concrete runners were constructed in Block 5 in two rows of extremely irregularly placed monuments. 

The new straight rows, as well as being more visually pleasing, will be helpful in maintenance.  

 

Regarding monuments, before making a purchase, families are urged to contact the town office for new 

guidelines on installation. Also, ornamentation which hinders maintenance, and which may present a 

public hazard (i.e. glass containers) is not permitted. Please respect these important issues. 

 

We want to acknowledge two retiring committee members who have given up their seats on their 

respective councils. Brent Watts has been a great asset since our formation in 2018. Matt McKinnon 

has promoted us well since 2022. We are sorry to lose them. 

 

The congenial support in labour and equipment from the Town of Eatonia employees and those from 

the R.M. of Chesterfield has been invaluable and is greatly appreciated. 

 

As has been said before, we rely on donations for funding. Personal monetary contributions for the 

construction of the runners were most gratifying. Community generosity through Donor’s Choice is ever 

heartwarming. 

 

Cemetery Committee: Darcy Scott, Cheryl Bailey, Leah Cooper, Brent Bews, Jerry and Bernice Radies, 

and Jim and Belva Martin. 

 


